
 
 
 
 
 
The Bermuda Equestrian Federation held its Annual General Meeting, via 
Zoom, on Wednesday 23rd February 2022 and is pleased to announce 
that the following members were elected as directors: 
 
McKeisha Smith     President  
Cole Simons    Vice President  
Helen James     Treasurer 
Carol Bromby     Board Secretary & Governance 
Elka Gibbs      Communications 
Jaime Masters McDowell  Secretary General 
Angela Halloran Smith   Dressage Technical Committee  
Colin Mello    Driving Technical Committee  
Kirista Rabain    Hunter/Equitation Committee  
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